2000 ProgressWay, Kaukauna, Wi. 51 30
Friday, April 10, 2020
JOB: AWWTP-NEW MAIN SUBSTATION UPGRADE- # 186102-1|

Kurt,

Per our Recent Phone Conversation, we discussed the Electrical Permit Fee for the above listed job

that we were recently Awarded, The job was broken down into Five Major Electrical equipment purchases

which included:
1-One New PDC Structure which includes all the 5KV Switchgear and accessories

2-Two 35KV Switchers
3-Two 35KV to 5KV Transfarmers
4-Two Large Capacitors Banks

5-Two Neutral Grounding Resistors
the above Purchases were $2,107,000.00,

The remaining portion of the job is the Electrical Installation by Van Ert Electric, this would include
purchasing of materials needed such as Conduit, Fittings, Wire, Tools, Equipment, Testing

services, Labor and Supervision, this portion of the Job is $193,000.00, at Bid time this is the amount
we used for the City of Appleton Electrical Permit {Approximately $1,500.00}

If the City bought the Big 5 listed above the City nor the Contractor would be responsible
to pay Permit monies for this,

We have know problem with the $1,500.00 Permit Fee and would like to get this approved
as soon as possible so we may proceed, any guestions you can contact me at 920-450-5271

Thanks

Phil Rabideau
Project Manager
Van Ert Electric, Inc.




